
 

HELLO SPORTS FANS!  

Ahhh...Spring has sprung!... The beautiful blooms, the pollen, the pool debris, the weeds, 
the Mosquitoes....the A/C running.....Ahhh...Spring in Houston..... 

Another 45 days of school before we slide into Summer, here are a few items of note: 

-Memorial Drive repaving is scheduled to start in August....Super County Commissioner 
Tom Ramsey is doing the work and paying for it, as Washington D.C. would not commit to 
funding, and it's getting really bad.  Still trying to get Metro to kick some $$ into the work, as 
their buses are doing most of the damage.  Thankfully the buses are empty so not doing too 
much damage, but that's another story, so sit tight, work will be starting soon. 

-LTC handgun carry classes starting back up at Hunters Creek City Hall on April 30th from 
5:30pm - 9:30pm $100.00 cash or check at the door. RSVP 
rcw@dynamicdefense.solutions 

-Shasta/Lindenwood/Pineland repaving and drainage are nearing completion.  Looks 
awesome and is on budget.  Had some issues that inevitably came up, but all in all, it is 
shaping up to be a successful project and looks great. Thanks to the affected residents for 
their patience and have heard many positive responses…. though one had very disparaging 
things to say about me, oh well, sticks and stones….it looks great. 

-CenterPoint and their various tree crews are clearing the power lines all over the Villages in 
preparation for Hurricane season.  They obviously got the message after last year's outages 
due to tree line damage.  The Good News is clear limbs away from lines will diminish 
outages due to such damage....bad news is they're not too aesthetically concerned with 
our trees and the beautiful foliage we have here....oh well, we're on them to do their best. 

-Summer vegetables are in at the Farmers Market along with some new vendors, go by on 
Saturday and check them out. 
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-City Hall playground is ready for your end-of-year party, Grad party, Birthdays, or whatever 
you want, it's really nice and free! 

-As we're surrounded by the City of Houston, there are bad people looking to do harm all 
around us.  If you see something, say something..." no call too small" and our Wonderful 
Memorial Village Police will be there in seconds to thwart evil.  If you have a bad feeling 
about something or someone, call them!  Here's their number, store it in your phone: 713-
365-3700. A Big thanks to our MVPD for their tremendous work in assisting HPD with the 
recent home invasion case on Longwoods, just outside our village. 

-As always, please slow down.  Lots of kids riding bikes all over and everyone's out enjoying 
the great weather, before the blast furnace of Summer starts....please slow down. 

OK, that's all the news, 

Enjoy what's left of Spring, 

Jim Pappas 

Mayor           

 


